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August 23, 2017 

 

NOTICE OF DECISION 
 

Notice is hereby given that, at its August 17, 2017 meeting, the Representative 

Policy Board of the South Central Connecticut Regional Water District approved the South 

Central Connecticut Regional Water Authority’s Application #17-05 for the disposition of 

1.85 acres located east of Great Hill Road in Guilford that is part of Land Unit GU 12 

The Final Decision of the Representative Policy Board is on file at its office, at the 

address below. 

 

Thomas P. Clifford III, Chairperson 
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